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Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA 8172.1 
 
Date of response: 22nd December 2023 
 
Request:  
 
For our company research, please could you confirm all of your current outsourced commercial training 
contracts that you have in place, the subject, theme, value and end date of contract. 
 
Response: 
 
On the London Data Store, we keep records off all LFB Procurement (Current Contracts) information all 
online. 
 
In response, the information to your requests regarding our current outsourced commercial training contract 
is published online, via the London Datastore. Babcock Ltd is our training supplier. You will find Babcock on 
column 281 and 288 on the spreadsheet.  
 
Please click on this link:  
https://data.london.gov.uk/dataset/lfepa-procurement-information---current-contracts 
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

